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STREETLIGHTS

• Heber City recently amended their requirement for 
developer required streetlight locations

• The now require streetlights only at intersections with 
collector roads

• Wasatch County is considering reducing their 
requirements

• Midway currently requires developers to install 
streetlights at intersections and at the end of cul-de-
sacs



STREETLIGHTS

• Possible options:

• Reduce where streetlights are required

• No amendment to the code but use better technology to 
control light levels


